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      NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION – SEPTEMBER 25, 2024 
 
 

 

 

TO:  Town Clerks - Barkhamsted, Colebrook, New Hartford, Norfolk 

FROM: Steven K. LePage, Superintendent of Schools 

DATE: September 20, 2024 

 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of Meeting of the September 25, 2024 
 Regional School District No. 7 Board of Education                       
Meeting 

 
   

 

At their meeting on August 28, 2024, the Region 7 Board of Education 

voted to cancel their regular BOE meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 

September 25, 2024.     
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